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Special Needs Advisory Committee (SNAC) 

Meeting of September 28, 2022 

 

The Annual General Meeting took place on September 28 during which seven (7) new parent 

members were elected.  

 

The regular meeting followed the AGM: Lisa Mancini was re-elected as Chair of the SNAC 

Committee. 

 

Points of discussion: 

• Roles of each member on the SNAC Committee 

• Preview of how the budget would be spent 

 

The committee set the dates of the future meetings as follows: 

October 26, 2022 (IEP Presentation/ Info for all parents of the LBPSB) 

November 23, 2022 

January 18, 2023 

February 15, 2023 

March 29, 2023 

April 26, 2023 

May 31, 2023 

 

All meetings will take place via the Zoom virtual platform at 6:30 PM. 

 

 

Submitted by 

Christina George 

 


